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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

07/07/2024 

WORKING FIRE 506 GLOVER AVE D, URBANA, IL.  
 

At approximately 20:40 hrs, the Urbana Fire Department was called to a report of a smoke 

in the home from an unknown source.  Four (4) engines, one (1) ladder, and a command 

officer were initially dispatched.  Fire units were on scene in approximately 4 1/2 minutes. 

Upon arrival, fire crews reported smoke coming from the residence. This was deemed a 

working fire which also dispatched Chief officers to the scene. Initial crews made entry 

and located the fire on the second floor of the home and extinguished it quickly. There 

were no occupants in the building at the time of the fire and no injuries reported. The fire 

was extinguished and deemed under control within 40 minutes after arrival. Utilities were 

disconnected, and the residents were advised the residence was uninhabitable.   

Damage estimates have not been determined at the time of this release. 

The cause of the fire is under investigation.   

 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us. 
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